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 28th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Reception Sports Morning Tuesday 9th July 

 

We will be hosting a sports morning for Reception children on Tuesday 9th July on the school 

playground. The children will be taking part in a wide range of activities. The activities are non-

competitive and are designed to enhance skills and have lots of fun. We would love parents to 

come along and support their children in the different events by working and playing alongside 

them across the morning.  

 

The large vehicle gates on the left of the school building will be opened at approximately 9:05 am 

to allow parents to come on site and will be closed by 9:15am to ensure that the site is safe and 

secure. Please make sure that you arrive on time. The events will start at around 9:20 am and 

finish at approximately 10:20 am. It is important that parents and carers do not use a mobile 

phone when on site and put them away during this time.  

 

On the day children can wear their normal school uniform but please make sure they have 

appropriate footwear such as trainers. The weather could be hot so please ensure that your child 

has sun cream applied at home, they have a sun hat and have brought a bottle of water to school.  

We hope that many of you will come along to support your child and be part of this wonderful 

event.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all then.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr Bragard 

EYFS Lead 
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